
There’s lots more to read in our e-newsletter, but it mainly refers to online listings
and events which is irrelevant if you do not have computer access, so we have not
included all of the articles here. If you would like to read the latest news in full, you
can go to the Latest News page at http://waternishhall.com – and sign up to receive

our e-newsletter every Friday.
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FILM NIGHT AT THE DUNVEGAN

To subscribe to the email version of this newsletter go to:
http://www.waternishhall.com
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HELP WITH NEWSLETTER WANTED

As one of the editors is moving on to pastures new, a vacancy has arisen for a
volunteer to help compile the weekly Waternish Hall Newsletter. This is a key post
in order to maintain the continuity of the newsletter if the current editor is unable
to do so for any reason, and to cover for hoiday absences.

Applicants should have their own desktop or laptop computer with an internet
connection, and have basic computer literacy. No other specific knowledge is
required, as full training will be given, but essential requirements for the job are
common sense, initiative and a sense of humour.

This is a voluntary and flexible position, and would normally require
approximately 3 or 4 hours of your time per week, working alternately one month
on, and one month off.

If you would like to contribute to the community by helping with the production
of this newsletter, or would like to hear more details about what is involved, then
please get in touch using the contact details below.

Frank Coma
frank@waternishhall.com
Tel: 01470 592792



To subscribe to the email version of this newsletter go to:
http://www.waternishhall.com
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WATERNISH TELEPHONE DIRECTORY 2023

The NEW 2023 copy of the WATERNISH TELEPHONE DIRECTORY
is now available from the following:

JAQUIE JACKSON, Primrose Patch, Dunhallin
EFFIE ANNE MACLEOD, 10 Geary

GILL ADAMS, 16 Lochbay
HAZEL WOTTON, Greenbank, Halistra

Price - £5.00

Proceeds in aid of CANCER RESEARCH UK

LIVE MUSIC AT WATERNISH HALL

IONA LANE ANDMALIN LEWIS
7.30pm

Tuesday 13th June
Waternish Hall

Tickets: https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/seall/t-qjzvlzd
and available from SkyeSkyns Yurt

To subscribe to the email version of this newsletter go to:
http://www.waternishhall.com

Waternish Hall Newsletter – 26th May 2023 Page 3 of 4

FOOD SHARE BOX AT FAIRY BRIDGE

The Food Share Box at Fairy Bridge will be moved over the weekend to the Gillen Bus Shelter,
just off the Geary Road. We feel that the new location will still enable local people to access
it in privacy, and also for people to donate directly into the box should they wish, whilst
being a little further away from popular camping spots.

We hope you will still be able to donate directly into the box whenever you feel able to do so,
so that residents can continue to make use of the box whenever they wish.

Regularly needed items include: Tinned meat, fish, fruit & veg; snack meals; pasta; rice;
sauces; tea & coffee; small boxes of cereals; toiletries; biscuits & crackers. The box is
checked and topped up regularly with any unused items going straight to the food bank.

Thank you for your amazing ongoing support and help with this initiative.

Nikki Karp & Jane Ross

YOGA ATWATERNISH HALL

Vinyasa Yoga - All levels welcome
(perfect for beginners!)

Waternish Hall
Every Tuesday at 11am
Spare mats available

Contact Ada for more information: akonkolska@gmail.com
'Skye Yoga with Ada' Facebook Group:

https://www.facebook.com/groups/1081673122426955/


